
HFS/Toyon HCRIS Website Update Notification

Dear Clients:
 
The HFS/Toyon HCRIS website has been updated with the 2nd quarter data released
by CMS on 7/27/2017. Although we currently only sell subscriptions to the Hospital
data, we do store all facility data.  This quarter added 33,752 new reports to our
database.  This brings our total to 977,667 stored MCR reports.  If you do not currently
subscribe to our database but are interested, let me know and we will get you a
demo.  If you are a Hospital client but would like access to another provider type,
we'll set you up as a tester.

 

System Newly Added Cost Reports Total Number of Cost Reports

2552-10 4,565 84,236

2552-96 522 223,682

2540-10 11,534 115,082

2540-96 0 207,048

265-11 6,809 50,237

265-94 0 59,313

1984-99 0 28,958

1984-14 2,318 5,487

1728-94 5,983 175,590

222-92 1,010 23,459

224-14 963 3,130

2088-92 48 1,445

Vis i t our webs i te

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XbK2uphC2hm_nQbpYRjS33P3T5kpgcP5IkEXnShA7kuj888QFTCW1UHxqXTHRSSGRFOJ2MdEsC8jleBacZIjSwwTMFwV9Is8bYVgg_CbcUt_9Ak8dOAIzZ9PwI5cIEwLV09IF3LLFFT1JRSnh_oQUotW7Y5tVo15iV2hxr74tjk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XbK2uphC2hm_nQbpYRjS33P3T5kpgcP5IkEXnShA7kuj888QFTCW1d-nHLL0mNp7e6Lx4WgpCJYoOpVTrADO0YkDT5XqQWi0vZSWqlhfH3VdlVGghbtrjoUXV2S-Wu_QAdmACWsI65prB-HlUCtoZg_t2X6THoMO0gQI5TQ_sbdjzRxjMopIng==&c=&ch=


HCRIS website version 1.3.1.2

HCRIS

Advanced Search & Extract | Extracting - Processing status for extract has been added
under ACCOUNT | MY RECENT EXTRACTS that shows where in extract process an
extract is. (D0001-00-014691)

 
HCRIS Hospital

DSH Summary Snapshot Report - Fixed an issue with the DSH Summary Report, where
the PDF version displayed incorrect values compared to the correct values being
displayed on the screen. (D0001-00-015314)
 
Snapshot Reports - If a HCRIS report has S-2, line 37 being greater than zero, the
snapshot reports did not denote the provider as being MDH, this is now fixed. 
(D0001-00-015858)

Please contact us if you have any questions or comments regarding this
announcement.
 
Sincerely,
Health Financial Systems
(888) 216-6041   

Health Financial Systems | 888-216-6041 | Support@hfssoft.com | www.hfssoft.com

STAY CONNECTED:
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XbK2uphC2hm_nQbpYRjS33P3T5kpgcP5IkEXnShA7kuj888QFTCW1UHxqXTHRSSGRFOJ2MdEsC8jleBacZIjSwwTMFwV9Is8bYVgg_CbcUt_9Ak8dOAIzZ9PwI5cIEwLV09IF3LLFFT1JRSnh_oQUotW7Y5tVo15iV2hxr74tjk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XbK2uphC2hm_nQbpYRjS33P3T5kpgcP5IkEXnShA7kuj888QFTCW1dMxt54_6KHm1JtQIEW1wOx6UePNotDnRV3nXzeUaj3bY0fHCnGa-kRt6BdnQWAwwhJ2pyhkIadrDvPr0koenm7laCHRjD1NedFUCm8wSS_mp_g6Wnx_0Hq9mDXzjfLAmg==&c=&ch=

